
   

 
County of San Mateo 

Department of Public Works               
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the County of San Mateo, State of California, is issuing  

 
Addendum No.1 

November 15, 2016 
 
 
 

Request for Qualifications and Proposal 
for 

Project Management Services 
 

* * * 
 

Proposals must be submitted to:  
 

County of San Mateo 
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 

Attn: Theresa Yee, CPC, DBIA 
555 County Center 5th Floor 
Redwood City, CA 94063 

 
No later than 

 December 5, 2016 at 3:00 P.M. local time 
 

 
 
 

PROPOSALS WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED AFTER THIS DATE AND TIME 
 
 
  

Project Management Services 
Addendum No. 1 

Page 1 of 2 



Project Management Services 
 

Addendum No.1 
 
By this Addendum No.1 issued November 15, 2016, the following should be 
incorporated and made a part of the RFQP:  
 
 
Item #1: 
The Skylonda Fire Station Project is currently in construction (foundation work), with a 
tentative completion date of approximately June 2017. 
 
The Animal Shelter Replacement project is estimated to begin design at the beginning 
of 2017, with a 24 month design-build completion date. 
 
Item #2: 
The due date for this RFQP has been changed and is now due on: 
Monday, December 5, 2016 at 3:00 p.m. local time. 
 
 
 

** End of Addendum ** 
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